
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stage 1 Excursion Parent Helpers 
30 May 2022

   Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We have the opportunity to welcome some parent helpers on the upcoming Stage 1 
excursion to Sydney Zoo. 

 
The dates of the excursion are as follows: 

 
                                    Year 2 (including 12L): Monday 25 July 2022 
                                    Year 1: Tuesday 26 July 2022 

 
We are strictly limited in the number of parent helpers we can take on the excursion. If 
you are available to attend, please return this note to your child’s teacher as soon as 
possible. It is important to note that in order for parents to be eligible to accompany us 
on our excursion, they must complete the Parent Volunteer process. If you have any 
further questions, please speak to one of the excursion organisers. At this stage, this is 
an expression of interest only and we will confirm the parent helpers once we have final 
numbers. Thank you for your support. 

 
   Bert Lo Camp                                                                 Jessica Tolson and Shameen Ul-Haque 

Principal                                                                                     Excursion Coordinators 
 

Parent Helper Expression of Interest: Stage 1 Excursion 
 

I, parent/carer of    
 

in class  am available to attend the stage 1 excursion. 

Contact number     

 


